K-2 FIREWEED NEWSLETTER

May 18th 2015

Thank you all for a wonderful celebration on Friday!

HAPPENINGS

**A huge THANK YOU to all our kiddos who did such a phenomenal job in our play and CONGRATULATIONS to all the graduating Second Graders!

We will miss you and love you! Job WELL DONE! **

FIREWEED LOVES FIELD TRIPS!

- Monday to Karen Hornaday in the afternoon to have fun with our school friends!
- Tuesday to Mud Bay (near Pier One) for a -5 tide to explore our wonderful seashore. Leave school at 9! Send your kiddo ready for the tide line and the seashore!
- Wednesday to Kiki's for our final Play Day and Ice Cream Sundaes! Leave at 10:15, back in time for end of the day! (Rain Plan is to have the whole school come play at Little Fireweed together!)

SCHOOL LIBRARY BOOKS! BRING 'EM BACK, OKAY!?!?

<u>Please</u> take some time to look over, under, beyond, behind- in your cars, at your homes, under your couches and beds for all of our school reading books.

SCHOOL TO HOME TRANSITION

This week we will be sending home lots of things: school work, art work, supplies, indoor shoes, etc. Swing by to take a look at the Lost and Found if ya' can and help us out with this transition!

SUMMER GARDEN needs some loving families!

Our poor lonely garden has had only one family step forward to "Adopt a garden day". So Sad! What will our lowly vegetables and flowers do?!?

Call Kim ASAP if you can help remedy the lonely garden situation! 399-5356

Dancing Soiree Opportunity for our local retiring teachers

Retiring teachers in the Homer area, will be celebrating together at

Alice's this Friday. Music and cake beginning at 8:00.

Feel free to come and kick up your heels!

NITTY GRITTY INFORMATION

OPEN ENROLLMENT

We are done with Open enrollment. However, we are not full in every grade so please continue to let our friends and neighbors know that we have space for the FY16 school year. Thanks-Janet 235-9728

*Needed: Some willing person to take the recycling! Our bins runneth over!

HEARTY THANK YOU'S

- Thanks to all who were able to join us on Friday for our special day and for bringing great potluck foods.
- Thanks to the Art Shop Gallery for shrink wrapping the "I am from" poems for Miss Deb's Kindergarten.
- Thanks to Miss Kara for transporting students to the Senior Center from Miss Deb's Class for a musical treat.
- Thanks to Miss Maureen and Miss Jill for lending a hand in decorating the yurt w/ Miss Deb for the musical, "A Froggy Day in Lindentown".
- Thanks to Miss Pepper for painting our Bully the Bull Frog! He was ribbitting!
- Thank you to Hedgehog parents... Eric, Hannah and Pepper for the yummy foods for our woodland forest breakfast party and to Pepper for being our pancake flipper.

Upcoming K-2 Dates: Mark your calendars!

Tues. May 19th Tide pooling Extravaganza in Mud Bay 9 AM

Weds, May 20th Last Day of School/Play Date at Kiki's

Rain Plan: Big & Little Fireweed Here for Play Day

FROM THE DISTRICT

ALL INTERESTED PARENT VOLUNTEERS

Read this...School District News... Mandatory Volunteer Screening
Anyone interested in being a school volunteer, needs to complete an online form
and agree to a background check; only criminal activity will be checked. All
information will be kept confidential and information can only be accessed by a few
members of the Human Resources department. To complete the screening process,
visit the District's web page at www.kpbsd.k12.ak.us and click on Employment, then
click on Volunteer, then Volunteer Vacancies, and find the location where you wish
to volunteer. Click the 'Apply' button that corresponds to that location, and then
follow the instructions.